
Visit plymouthmn.gov/36thavenue to learn more and sign up for updates!

36th Avenue Rehabilitation Project
November 2023 Open House Engagement Summary

The first public Open House was held November 8, 2023 from 5:00-6:30 pm 
at Plymouth Middle School. This meeting shared and collected feedback on 
the proposed improvements to address additional tra� ic flow and pedestrian 
safety concerns. The public feedback period began on November 8 and 
closed on November 22. All meeting materials and feedback opportunities 
were also posted on the project website. 
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Next Steps

Open House

Now, through November 2024, the final design will be developed based on the last round of feedback gathered. Bidding and project approvals will take place 
December 2024 through April 2025. A public hearing is anticipated to take place at this time. Lastly, construction is planned for May through November 2025.

COMMENT THEMES

• West access: 
shift the median/
crossing location 
to the west side to 
allow a turn lane for 
westbound tra� ic.

• East access: 
ensure there is 
a left turn lane 
into the lot for 
westbound tra� ic.

• Request for dedicated right turn lane to 
Lancaster due to high tra� ic to apartments in 
the area.

• Request for a roundabout.
• A roundabout is less desirable as its increased 

capacity is unnecessary and it’s inconsistent 
with nearby signalized intersections.

• Concern with buses ability to make a left turn 
from Lancaster onto 36th.

• Request for a dedicated 
right turn lane.

• Request for flashing 
lights at stop sign to 
increase visibility and 
compliance.

• Request for a 
crosswalk and 
pedestrian refuge.
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